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I am a constituent in Washoe County.

I oppose the amendments adopted by the Tax Commission.
I urge you to vote no and oppose changing the name of the tax from “gold and silver excise tax” to “mining
education tax”and changing the taxable time frame for 2021 from January 1 through December 31, to July 1 through
December 31

Best Wishes,
Tena Montoya
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